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Announcement of December 2019 Seminar 
 

An Update on Business Rates 
   
Date:   Friday 6 December 2019 
Time:  Coffee from 10:45am for a 11:00am start and 1:00pm finish 
Venue:   Level 5 Meeting Room 

Breckland District Council Offices 
  Breckland House 
  St Nicholas Street 

Thetford 
IP24 1BT 

 
I would like to invite you to the next IRRV East Anglian Association seminar to be 
held on Friday 6 December 2019 at Breckland District Council’s offices in Thetford.   
 
Our speakers for this seminar are Roger Messenger, Senior Partner at Wilks Head & 
Eve and Alistair Townsend, Director of Public Services for Wilks Head & Eve.  Both 
Roger and Alistair are also active members of the IRRV Council, with Alistair due to 
be National President next year. 
 
Alistair will give an update on business rates, including important things to think 
about when completing the NNDR1.  Alistair will also explain the services Wilks 
Head & Eve offer and how they can help with business rates.  
 
Roger’s talk will cover Check, Challenge, Appeal – The Story So Far, and 
Revaluation 2021, looking at the likely impacts both regionally and nationally. 
 
The meeting is open to members and non-members at no cost.   If you have any 
colleagues who may be interested please bring them along as well  
 
Places are limited so if you will be attending please could you email 
secretary.eaassociations@irrv.org.uk  with your name and the number of 
places needed. 
 
The meeting will start at 11:00am with coffee from 10:45am and will conclude at 
around 1:00pm.  There are a number of free car parks adjacent to the council offices, 
or if these are full follow the road around to the right where further car parking can be 
found on the left in front of Poundstretcher & Wilkinsons. 
 
I look forward to seeing you on the day. 
 
Adrian Mills 
Chair, IRRV East Anglian Association 
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